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May 12, 2011 — A series of BGA/FOX Chicago News investigations report on
mismanagement and questionable financial practices at the Chicago Park District.
After one of the reports, the superintendent’s chief of staff is suspended over
credit card use. The Park District Board retains a pair of law firms to conduct an
audit and review of district spending and procedures.

https://illinoisanswers.org/2011/05/18/suspension-internal-review/
http://www.bettergov.org/taxpayers_shouldered_chicago_park_district_chief_of_staffs_credit_card_charges/
http://www.bettergov.org/park_district_examines_business_practices_after_bgafox_investigation/

